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Ministry for Ethnic Communities’ Ethnic Xchange Symposium puts a spotlight on ethnic 
women entrepreneurs 

A Ministry for Women official attended the Ministry for Ethnic Communities’ (MEC) Ethnic Xchange 
Symposium on Friday 11 October 2024 in Auckland.  The aim of the symposium is to connect the 
ethnic business community, private sector, economic development agencies and government 
agencies on how we can grow New Zealand’s economy, leveraging ethnic diversity. The focus of the 
event is on trade, investment and innovation and includes a session on ethnic women entrepreneurs.  

The Ministry for Women is providing a small amount of sponsorship to support the event and 
contribute to raising the visibility of and supporting ethnic women in business and trade. It also 
contributes to strengthening our working relationship with the MEC beyond the work we currently do 
with them through our Nominations Service.  

At the conclusion of the symposium, a report will be written that summarises key reflections and 
recommendations, including the opportunities for ethnic women in trade and ethnic women 
entrepreneurs, which will feed into MEC’s and other agencies’ economic development work 
programmes.  

 

The Ministry’s new Performance Plan is being developed 

The Ministry is currently drafting its Performance Plan – a new requirement this year that is intended to 
support Cabinet with Budget planning, assessment and decision making. It will outline how the 
Ministry will deliver on its work within the set baseline funding over the next four years. 

Performance Plans are owned and signed out by the responsible Minister. We will supply your office 
with a draft of the plan for your review in the coming weeks.  
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